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Dear Members,

It is our pleasure to present the IES Engineering Directory 2023 to you. As 
we transit out of the pandemic and forge ahead to build a better future 
for Singapore, this publication will serve as a resource for our members 
to re-connect and re-establish collaborations with engineers from various 
disciplines.

In tandem with our sustainability efforts, we have decided to go fully digital 
with this directory. You will be able to conveniently access it and easily 
search for information anywhere, anytime. In addition, we are making 
this e-directory publicly accessible for the first time, so our members can 
connect to the wider world. 

Going digital also dovetails with our IES Green Plan 2030 which is developed 
to support the Singapore Green Plan 2030, the whole-of-nation movement 
to advance Singapore’s national agenda on sustainable development in 
the next decade. 

Aimed at providing national-level institutional support to the Singapore 
Green Plan 2030, the IES Green Plan 2030 identifies our attributes and 
positions IES to strengthen our relevance as the actionable voice of 
engineers in supporting Singapore for a sustainable future.

Stemming from our values of Inclusivity, Empathy and Stability, the 
IES Green Plan will act as a blueprint for development of engineering 
capabilities in emerging areas aligned with our national priorities. 

It is a bold, ambitious and unprecedented plan – one that will only 
accomplish its goals with your support and active participation. We invite 
you to step forward to join us on this sustainability journey by volunteering 
your expertise, knowledge and time to the implementation of the plan.

I look forward to working with all of you to harness engineering to shape 
our future into one that is sustainable, liveable and resilient.

Mr Dalson Chung
President
The Institution of Engineers, Singapore
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